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Drivers Briefing - GT Cup 

 

My name is Tony Watts and I am your Clerk for this meeting. 

 

Firstly you will have no direct means of contacting me but the GT Cup Whats 

App group will be continually monitored and any questions must be passed 

via it to Hannah and I will reply via her. 

 

Please ensure you have signed on via the on line system 

 

Please note there is an on line MSVR drivers briefing available on line which you 

must read/watch 

. 

I expect you to have knowledge of the Regulations, the Supplementary and Final 

Instructions and all other published material. 

 

There are significant differences between cars performance particularly in relation to 

straight line speed and braking distances.  I ask all drivers to be aware of this and 

take it into consideration.  Fast cars it is your responsibility to manage your way past 

slower cars.  Slower cars, be aware that a car may be closing in on you fast and may 

be able to out brake you. 

 

Driving standards recently have started to deteriorate and reports of contact are 

increasing  Please work with the advice about fast cars overtaking slower ones   In 

many cases you are in different classes and are not directly racing each other. 

We do not want contact. 

Please ensure your camera is working, set to the correct date and time and 

has sufficient recording capacity 

 

Tony Watts - Clerk of the Course - 2020 


